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Aneby: 2022-03-31 
 
 
 
Dear valued Sealed Air customer, 
 
We are ready to take the next step and from 15th of May we will move all remaining Regular AirCap to minimum 30% recycled 
content. 
 
Customer Service will make sure that you get new SKU.s and you will also receive sample materials during next week. 
 
 
Please note, recycled AirCap will be delivered “as it is” which means that it can be in different colors (see picture). 
 

 

 
 

 
 
We ask that you address any questions to your local Sealed Air Account Manager. 
 
We look forward to continuing to provide you with the solutions and industry-leading expertise that you have come to  
expect from Sealed Air. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mikael Bäckström 
Sales Director Nordics 
Protective Packaging 

 


